BOROUGH OF TORBAY

GARFIELD ROAD - PAIGNTON
(TEMPORARY REVOCATION OF ONE-WAY) ORDER 2020
STATEMENT OF REASONS

The Council’s reasons for making the Order to temporarily suspend to one way order in Garfield Road is to allow movement of vehicles in both directions of this road for the duration of the works on Garfield Road.

These works necessitate the closure of the exit of Garfield Road onto Esplanade Road.

BOROUGH OF TORBAY

GARFIELD ROAD - PAIGNTON

(TEMPORARY REVOCATION OF ONE-WAY) ORDER 2020

Notice is hereby given that Torbay Council has made an Order under the provisions of Section 14 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which will be to introduce the following traffic restriction:
ONE WAY REVOCATION - Paignton
	Garfield Road     
	For its whole length




The Order is considered necessary to allow access to and from the properties on this road, to allow two way traffic flow along this road and to ensure public safety for the duration of construction works occurring in the immediate vicinity and adjacent to the highway.
This order will be in force at various stages throughout the 18 month period at dates defined by the Highway Authority and notified on site at least 7 days in advance and for its duration.

At all other times within this order period the one way order will remain in force as notified by official signage.
This Order becomes effective from the 9th December 2020 and will continue in force for 18 months (the 9th June 2022) or until the works are completed, whichever is soonest.

Plans illustrating the road affected, may be viewed online at https://www.torbay.gov.uk/roads/parking/tro/paignton-tros/
Dated
 2nd December 2020
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